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                                                                6th grade--119
7th grade--126
8th grade--122
 TOTAL---- 367

  
  Remote & 504 students

6th grade - Remote students 3 (no show)/504 students 4
 7th grade - Remote students 7 (no show)/504 students 4 and 

8th grade - Remote students 4 (no show)/504 students 3
  Total # of Remote students = 14(no show)      Total # of 504 students = 11

                                                                       
                    Students dropped - 14           Re-enrolled- 5                  Transfers out - 4
                    Home Visits-24                        Homebound-6

        

Important dates in May/June

Monday, May 3-
Friday, May 21, 2022 Spring Benchmark

Friday, May 6, 2022 Midterms due

Thursday, May 12, 2022
School Leadership Team 

Meeting
4:00-5:00 

pm.

Wednesday, May 19, 2021
School Leadership Team 

Meeting
4:00-5:00 

pm.

Tuesday, May 31, 2022

Title I
-End of Year Data Share &

Family Literacy Night
8th grade Celebration

Ice Cream Social
4:30-5:30 

pm.

SLT

Thursday, June 2, 2022 Last day of school

Friday, June 3, 2022 Quarter ends



Building Update

Blackfeet Word of the Month:  June, miisaamsootaiy - Long Rain

Spring Benchmark Testing

AimswebPlus is an online assessment, data management, and reporting system 
that provides national and local performance and growth norms for the screening 
and progress monitoring of math and reading skills for all students in 
Kindergarten through Grade 8.

AimswebPLUS spring benchmark testing took place at Browning Middle School 
on Monday, May 9th through Friday, May 13th with all three grade levels taking 
part in the testing.  Makeup testing occurred the following week from May 16th to 
the 20th.  Below are the Fall, Winter and Spring  Benchmark testing data.

A huge thank you goes out to our instructional coaches, consultants, and most of 
all our teachers!

We are all proud of the gains our students made over this challenging time!

Reading 

6th Grade



7th Grade

 

8th Grade

MATH

8th Grade



7th Grade

6th Grade

Family Literacy Night - SLT



Our Family Literacy Night for May will be hosted by the BMS School Leadership 
Team and will be held on May 31st, 2022.  During this time, we will be sharing 
our end of the year data (see above) with all stakeholders. Food boxes will be 
distributed in a drive-through format, and we invite you to join us that afternoon 
from 4:30p-5:30p!

Spring Sports

Browning Middle School offered the following sports to our students this spring:
Golf, Track and Field, and Softball. We want to thank all of our coaches and 
student-athletes for their hard work this year.  Here is a synopsis of those 
seasons according to their respective coaches.

BMS Track and Field  2022
*waiting for coaches report*

BMS Softball 2022
BMS Softball Re-cap

BMS Golf 2022
    *waiting for coaches report*

 

BMS June Newsletter

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1mq0px1dzAxdTvq2_gz1rc9CnbmmYvpD8/edit
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1dMcvJiRz8phFQiAUWdlkq31Ul-l-HN6F_h4ah9VsaC8/edit?usp=sharing


June 2022

Student of the Month:
6th grade:  Dale Valandra

7th grade:  Ethan Skunkcap
8th grade:  Ryliegh Bullshoe

Parent of the Month:  
Carla Medicine Elk

Brandy Cobell

From the Principal’s Desk

     The end of the school year is a time of review, reflection, and celebration. To 
me this is a time to reflect. The end of any academic year is always a time for 
reflection, but the end of this year brings much more than that. There has never 
been a year like this one and the past few weeks have certainly provided an 
opportunity for reflection, celebration, and for looking forward. 
We have all been through so much over the past two years and it appears we 
may finally have turned a corner and are headed toward brighter, better than 
normal days ahead. As we rounded the corner into the final two weeks of school 
our students have proven over and over again that they can persevere. We aren't 
finished yet but I urge every guardian and student to review, reflect, and 
celebrate every accomplishment, challenge, and/or every spec of growth 
achieved this school year. 
Happy summer to our incoming 6th graders, our 6th and 7th grade students 
moving up a grade in our building, and best of luck in Browning High School to 
our outgoing 8th grade students. 

     It is with both a sad and happy heart that we say goodbye to some amazing 
BMS staff. Each of these people have dedicated themselves to serving children 
in one capacity or another. We will miss them greatly as they each set their eyes 
on the wonderful word retirement. Everyone at BMS is wishing you all the best 
and we hope you come back to visit!
Julie Hayes - ELA - transfer to BHS - 33 years
Tracy Momberg-Instructional Coach - 34.5 years 
Sunnie Bird - Blackfeet Junior Academy - 8 years



Regina Rink - 22 years
Sheila Rutherford -School Counselor - 21 years
Laura Monroe - Special Services - 27 years
Glenda Eagle Feathers - Supplemental Reading - 37.5 years
Larry Bear Medicine - Custodian - 41 years

Overall, that amounts to 224 ½ years of service and dedication to our students, 
staff, and buildings!  Thank you for all of your hard work!

Have a great Summer! 
William Huebsch
BMS Principal


